
 

Confidential C 

We’ve had a very busy few months at the Hall 

not only with bookings but also making sure that 

it is looking its very best for all the upcoming and 

future events that we have. 

Many thanks to the committee who have not 

only organised some vital maintenance in and 

around the Hall with our tanks and water system 

but they have also spent a lot of time ensuring 

the grounds are kept clear, tidy and free from 

any of those ghastly weeds and to ensure our 

beautiful orchids flourish. 

Our Yoga sessions remain popular and we’ve 

also seen some culinary delights from Beth 

Fantastic who served up the most wonderful 

food at the Quiz night, with hopefully more 

‘takeway’ events to come from her in the future. 

As it is nice to think that we are somewhat back 

to normal, the Hall has once more shown what a 

fantastic venue it is to hire with some recent 

events making the most of our wonderful space 

and location. Please don’t forget to check out 

website www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk if 

you’d like to make a booking or to see what 

forthcoming community events are on! 
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Andrew and Martin getting 

to grips with the roots that 

were getting into the drains! 

A stunning Bee Orchid 

in our garden! 

The Hall looking resplendent for a recent wedding reception 

http://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk/
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 A HUGE thank you to Janice Wright, all the 

volunteers and those who donated to the 

Nearly New Sale that was held at the Hall 

back in May. A grand total of …. 

£2750!!! 

 … was raised and proceeds went to the 

Cirencester food bank and the Gloucester 

Ukraine Appeal. There were some brilliant 

bargains on the day which was reflected in 

the attendance of so many (or maybe it was 

the lure of some fizz provided by Anshul??)  

Thank you, Janice for organising 

another successful event! 

Bargains galore!! 

The Coln St Denis Parish Council together with the support of the Coln Valley Village Hall 

organised a fantastic Queen’s Jubilee picnic and BBQ at the Calcot cricket pavilion in June. It was 

a delight to see so many residents from the Valley getting into the jubilee spirit and, in particular, 

the very impressive selection of cakes, brownies, and cupcakes that were enjoyed by all! 


